
 

Approved- Parking Authority Minutes for Meeting of April 27, 2017 
 
Present: Christopher Fusaro, Jessica Wilmont, Richard Moccia, Robert 

Murphy 
 

Guests - Kem Becovic, Steve Knortz  

 
Meeting called to order @ 0837 by Christopher Fusaro 

 
1- After a review of issues with CHIRP concert parking with the 

representatives of CVS lot owners, it was decided that there will be no 

concert parking permitted in the CVS lot this year with the exception of 
handicapped and physically challenged individuals. Drop off of passengers 

by the entrance to Ballard park will be allowed. 
 

2- A review of the previously released parking plan for the Battle of 

Ridgefield Day was done with the representatives of CVS lot owners and 
they were in agreement with our plan.  

Mr. Becovic and Mr. Knortz then excused themselves to attend to other 
business obligations.  

 

3- Officers for the 2017-18 year were elected. Richard Moccia nominated 
Christopher Fusaro to continue as Chairman, this was seconded by Robert 

Murphy and Jessica Wilmont. 
Christopher Fusaro nominated Jessica Wilmont to continue as Co-

Chairman, this was seconded by Richard Moccia and Robert Murphy.  Ms. 

Wilmont will also take over handling the meeting minutes. 
 

4- Dates for discussion of parking permits will be discussed at the next 
meeting once the concert issues have been fully resolved.  

 
5- No public comment was requested. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Mr. Fusaro @0951, seconded by Mr. Murphy, 
Ms. Wilmont and Mr. Moccia. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

Christopher Fusaro 

Chairman 
Parking Authority 

Town of Ridgefield  


